

A division of Allied Services

4219 Manor Drive • Stroudsburg, PA 18360 (570) 992-6616 • Fax: (570) 992-5052

Monday, May 9, 2011

Mr. Patrick Lincoln General Manager WSBG 22 South 6th Street Stroudsburg PA 18360

Dear Mr. Lincoln,

On behalf of Burnley Employment and Rehabilitation Services, thank you for supporting the 2011 April Showers Ball. Every day, Burnley offers more than 100 individuals with disabilities the chance to follow their dreams and goals by providing vocational training and employment. As you know, government funds are limited and cover only a fraction of the cost of Burnley's services to people with disabilities.

Thanks to your generosity, support and assistance in promoting Burnley and our mission, the April Showers Ball was a huge success, raising over \$52,000. We are sincerely grateful for all you did to bring attention to Burnley. It not only benefitted our fundraising event, but also generated interest in our work and for this we thank you.

Thanks to friends, sponsors and donors like you, we will be here in the year to come to help empower people with disabilities to achieve their full potential. As Board Members, we have both been fortunate to witness first-hand the positive difference Burnley makes in the lives of our employees. We wish to thank you for being part of the ongoing success story of Burnley.

For more information about Burnley, please contact Charlotte Wright at (570) 992-6616.

Sincerely,

William P. Conaboy, Esq.

President and CEO Allied Services Bill McCabe

Chairman of the Board

Bell mile

Burnley Employment & Rehabilitation Services